
High  Representative  condemns
attack in Rajlovac
High  Representative  Valentin  Inzko  expressed  his  heartfelt
condolences to the families of the two members of the BiH
Armed Forces, Armin Salkic and Nedeljko Radic, who lost their
lives in last night’s shooting in Rajlovac. Condemning the
attack in the strongest terms, the High Representative called
on responsible security agencies and competent authorities to
conduct a swift and thorough investigation.

“This is a serious and tragic incident in which members of the
BiH Armed Forces, two human beings, two fellow citizens, lost
their lives. Everyone should refrain from politicizing this
serious event and let the institutions work unhindered. I am
confident  that  a  speedy  and  full  investigation  will  be
conducted by the law enforcement and security agencies in
BiH,” the High Representative said.

https://www.ohr.int/high-representative-condemns-attack-in-rajlovac/
https://www.ohr.int/high-representative-condemns-attack-in-rajlovac/

